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Summer’s gone and all the 
leaves are falling 

Fox Hunt 
Set your calendar for Saturday October 24th 

Come join in the fun, meet us at Burger King 9-10 am 
for details, coffee, and/or breakfast.  

Then a fox hunt after. 



News: 
Two big events happened this summer since the last T-ONE ’er  

Check out the BARC website W7FO.ORG which has been updated and is back online 
Thanks to James Burk KG7OMB 

A BARC crew installed a new repeater and mounted our antennas on the new 
Forest Service tower on Red Mountain.   

Thanks to John Hyndman N7SKI and Pat Sands AE7NZ for donating a lot of 
equipment, and leading the installation crew which also included  

Harley Leach KI7XF, James Burk KG7OMB, and Gene Bodenberger N7ARO 

!  



40 years ago the first Red Mountain Repeater 

Gary Gray WA7MUU 
Silent Key  7/20/15 



BARC Officers for 2015:    

President:   Cliff Gade N7ATM,        Vice President:  Rodney Pewitt N7TRG,      
Secretary:  Gene Bodenberger N7ARO,        Treasurer:  John Hyndman N7SKI,     
Trustees: Larry Johnson K7TIM, Richard Liles KB7PSJ, and To be determined. 

Solar Weather Forecast with Tamitha Skov 
http://spaceweather.tv 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkXjdDQ-db0xz8f4PKgKsag

Monday Night Net Control Schedule: 
   
1st Monday. Rodney N7TRG,                2nd Monday. Greg  K7LIV,        
3rd Monday. Cliff  N7ATM,                   4th Monday. John N7SKI,        
5th Monday. Gene N7ARO.                  Alternate or fill-in controller:  OPEN 

The net meets every Monday night at 7:00 local time on the w7roe repeater at  
146.94 Mhz Duplex -600 offset 100Hz sub-audible tone. 

I will be coordinating the monday night net controllers and maintaining the script.  
I’ve changed my call sign to N7ATM so don’t use my old sign ( KE7UQT ) my  
e-mail is n7atm@yahoo.com 

Post Script: 

If you do not wish to receive the T–ONE ‘er by e-mail just let me know and I will 
take you off the list.   Feel free to print copies to share with friends and other radio 
amateurs. If you know of someone who would like to receive the T - ONE ‘er by 
e-mail or by U.S. Mail let me know.  Also if you have news or comments which 
would interest radio amateurs please send it to me. Cliff Gade   n7atm@yahoo.com  
or by mail 270 Roosevelt Dr Butte, MT 59701-9794.
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